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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

February 12, 2018
Supervisor Randy Presswood called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order. Clerk Hawkins led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Presswood asked Town Clerk, Helen Hawkins, to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Presswood was Trustee Abel, Trustee Foster and Trustee Nemsky. Absent was Trustee Edwards.  A motion was made by Trustee Foster, second by Trustee Nemsky, to approve the minutes for January 22, 2018, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMUNICATIONS:
Clerk Hawkins stated an Illinois Environmental Protection Agency letter has been inserted into each official’s folder for your review.  The letter will be placed on file.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Nemsky to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Foster then made a motion, second by Trustee Abel to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Abel read the Treasurers Report dated February 12, 2018. A motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Nemsky to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
None.
OLD BUSINESS:

None.
NEW BUSINESS:
Supervisor Presswood stated that the purchase of a mini track hoe trailer and mosquito truck which has been approved in our budget for this fiscal year is on the way.  The mosquito truck can be used by the highway department during the day.  A motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Nemsky to approve the mini track hoe trailer for $7,000 and mosquito truck for $27,000. A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.    

Supervisor Presswood said that we have applied for a few grants.
1. Applied for a grant to finish up the electrical in the building.

2. Applied for park grant of 21,000.

3. Trying to get a grant for Courtney Drive.  We have sent out two mailing trying to get people to return forms to the County, if they refuse then we will not be able to pursue this grant.

The Shirlene Holding Project loan application is done.  The project will start when the weather permits. 

TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS: 
None.

PUBLIC INPUT: 
Township resident Linda Knogl complimented Highway Commissioner Charles Luehmann and his road crew for the good job of cleaning the roads in her neighborhood.

Supervisor Presswood said he had one more thing to talk about it was the pipe they put in behind Mimosa.  It has been put in with a flap to keep the water flowing to help with drainage and mosquitos for the neighborhood.
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Abel, second by Trustee Nemsky to adjourn the meeting until February 26, 2018 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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